
The Liberia-Ghana Mission 

11/20/2006-12/05/2006 

 

The Mission Team represented The Book of Acts Tabernacle Located in 

Hamilton, Ohio.  In addition one of the Team Members Bishop Wayne 

Pace was representing Dr. Stephen R. Barnhart & The International 

University, and International Business and Education Consultants 

(IBEC).  Bishop Wayne Pace is on the Board of Directors of The 

International University and International Business and Education 

Consultants. 

 

The Mission Team with the Vice-President of Liberia 

Joseph Nyumah Boakai. 

 

 
 



Bishop Pace presenting a Certificate to the Vice-President 

 

 
Bishop Pace presented a Certificate to  

Dr. Joseph Korto Minister of Education of Liberia 

 



 
The Mission Team meeting with the  

President of the University of Liberia Dr. Al-Hassan Contech at a 

meeting held at the university. 

 

 



Negotiations being discussed on joint programs of cooperation. 

 
Bishop Pace being greeted by Ellen Johnson-Sirleaf,  

President of Liberia 

 

 
 

 



 
 

Bishop Pace delivered a Certificate to  

Ellen Johnson-Sirleaf, President of Liberia 

 
 



The mission was a success as 125 new Churches came in under the Book 

of Acts Tabernacle guidance. Many Pastors were trained, 100 submitted 

paperwork to begin education programs with The International 

University Institute of Ministry and Education.   

 

An unsolicited contact was made with Professor B. Wanjala Kerre 

representing UNESCO/United Nations who pledged his assistance to 

The International University with the process of seeking additional 

governmental licenses in Africa. 

 

A request came from the President of the University of Liberia for The 

International University to develop an conduct in-service training for 

their faculty and staff.  This will be headed up by Dr. Christopher 

Campbell Vice-Chancellor (Chief Academic Officer). 

 


